
                PUBLIC HEARING For Adopting Preliminary Budget @ 6:00pm 

                              @ the Town Hall on November 10,2020 

Present:                                                                        Guests: 

Supervisor White                                                 Bobby Knox 

Councilor Kerr                                                       

Councilor Averill 

Councilor Burnham 

Councilor Whiteford 

Superintendent White-absent 

Tess Eells-Town Clerk 

 

The Public Hearing was called to order at 6:00 PM by Supervisor White and opened to 

the public for discussion. 

There were no comments from the galley about the budget. 

The Town Clerk pointed out one error on the Salary page the Historian salary was 

$1150.00 and should be $1175.00 with the 2% raise.  

The meeting was advertised in the Watertown Times  

 

RESOLUTION # 56     Adopting the Preliminary Budget as final budget for 2021: 

A motion was made by Councilor Whiteford 

And seconded by Councilor Burnham 

Whereas the town board gave the public the opportunity to voice for/ or against the 

preliminary budget, 

Therefore, the Town Board adopts the presented 2021 preliminary budget as the 2021 

final budget. 

Ayes – 5       Averill, Burnham, White, Whiteford, Kerr 

Nays – 0       Motion carried 

 

A motion was made by Councilor Whiteford and seconded by Councilor Burnham to 

adjourn the meeting at 6:30 PM  

Ayes – 5      Averill, Burnham, White, Whiteford, Kerr 

Nays – 0      Motion Carried 

 

Respectfully submitted by Tess Eells, Russell Town Clerk. 


